
1 April 2022 Note sent with January-February-March 2022 Prayer Letter 

I traveled to Florida, and dropped off a box of medications for the clinic and an accordion for a rural 

church at Missionary Flights (MFI).  It was great to see staff members again, catch up on news, and 

consider future possibilities.  The man in charge of cargo said that many missionaries are sending in 

cargo while they wait for the opportunity to return in safety.  This was also a time to send in salaries, 

money for expenses and support from a church for two Haitian pastors.  You are supporting local 

churches with those salaries.  One of the staff members is a local pastor, and the three watchmen are 

involved in their churches (lay pastor, Sunday school teacher and deacon). 

My mail had accumulated at MFI for three months, so there were some Christmas cards along with 

notes and journals.  There was one very bright card from “Ella” with Christmas trees, angels and lots and 

lots of hearts.  Please send me a note if you know the child who made this card. 

I had opportunities for service, ministry and giving a report to a supporting church.  I have been 

encouraged to make this a regular presentation (script, sound, video), so that will be my next big 

project. 

Thanks for your faithful prayer and support!  

In our Lord’s service, 

Dr. Anne 

US mobile phone: 864-906-0118 

fannelivingston@gmail.com;  www.dranneinhaiti.com            
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